
 

 
 

Important Product Recall 
Safety Notice 

 

iconBIT has identified a risk due to a manufacturing defect with some power supply 

units supplied with the iconBIT Mekotron 6 Hoverboard HB-0060. 

 

 

                

 

iconBIT Mekotron 6 Hoverboard              Power Supply Unit Model HLT-118C-4200800 

 
The issue affects this hoverboard and power supply unit only, which was on sale between September 2018 
and January 2019 in Currys stores and on their website www.currys.co.uk.  All other iconBIT hoverboards 
sold by Currys are unaffected. 
 
In some instances, the plastic earth pin on the power supply unit is longer than the maximum allowed 
under the British Standard for plugs.  There is a risk that the use of the power supply unit can result in 
damage to the mains socket or to the power supply itself which in turn could cause a fire.  
 
If you have purchased an iconBIT Mekotron 6 hoverboard with the above power supply unit then you 
should stop using the product immediately and return it to your local Currys store where a full refund of 
the purchase price will be given.   
 
Alternatively, please contact the helpline for assistance. 

FREEPHONE UK: 0800 169 1755 

FREEPHONE IE: 1800 206943 

You will not be charged for this call using a landline; potential mobile operator charges will be announced prior to connection 

If you know anyone else who has this product then please make them aware of this safety warning. 
 
iconBIT apologises for any inconvenience but trusts that you will understand your safety is our highest 
priority. 
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